
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE NOTICE OF THE 17TH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
Raheja QBE General Insurance Company Limited (‘Company’) has issued a notice dated July 7, 2024 
(‘Notice’) for convening the 17th Annual General Meeting (‘AGM’) to the members of the Company which 
is scheduled to be held on Monday, July 29, 2024. 
 
The timing of the AGM has been revised now from 2.30 pm to 4.00 pm (Indian Standard Time) and 
venue has been changed from 5th Floor, A Wing, Fulcrum, IA Project Road, Sahar, Andheri East, 
Mumbai – 400059 to Family Lounge, JW Marriott – Hotel, Juhu Tara Road, Juhu, Mumbai – 400049.  
 
This corrigendum should be read in continuation of and in conjunction with the AGM Notice. Except as 
detailed in this corrigendum, all other terms and contents of the Notice of AGM dated July 7, 2024, shall 
remain unchanged. The members are requested to take note of the revised time and venue of the AGM. 
We also enclose the revised Notice of the AGM for your perusal. 
 
By Order of the Board 

 
  For Raheja QBE General Insurance Company Limited 
 
 
 
 
Jigar Shah 
Company Secretary 
ACS: A34571 
 
Place: Mumbai 
Date: July 28, 2024 
 
Registered Office:  
Raheja QBE General Insurance Company Limited  
5th Floor, A Wing, Fulcrum, IA Project Road,  
Sahar, Andheri East, Mumbai - 400059 
 


